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Invitation to Tender for 2015 Duty Provider Crime Contracts 

Amendment Notice 

On 27 November 2014 we published on our eTendering portal the Invitation to Tender for 

2015 Duty Provider Crime Contracts. 

In accordance with our power under paragraph 8.12 of the Terms and Conditions of the 

tender process, Applicant Organisations are notified that we have amended the Information 

for Applicants (IFA) document to correct errors in the information given in Annex B ‘Table 2: 

London Procurement Areas’ regarding immediately adjacent London Procurement Areas for 

the Central London and Hammersmith and Fulham (West London) Procurement Areas. 

Applicant Organisations bidding in these London Procurement Areas must have an Office 

either in the Procurement Area itself or in one of the immediately adjacent Procurement 

Areas detailed below: 

London 

Procurement 

Areas (including 

former names) 

Immediately Adjacent London Procurement Areas 

Central London Hammersmith and Fulham (West London), Brent, City of London 

(Bishopsgate), Camden (Clerkenwell/Hampstead), Lambeth (Camberwell 

Green), Wandsworth (South London) 

Hammersmith and 

Fulham (West 

London)                    

Brent, Central London, Ealing, Hounslow (Brentford), Richmond, Wandsworth 

(South London) 

 

Version 2 of the Information for Applicants document, reflecting the above amendment to 

Annex B, is available via the ‘Buyer Attachments’ link within the eTendering system and on 

the Gov.uk website.  

 

Requirements upon Applicant Organisations 

Applicant Organisations are required to refer to the second version of the Information For 

Applicants in preparing their Tender.  

Applicant Organisations tendering in the affected London Procurement Areas must check 

that their response is not impacted by this notice. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/legal-aid-crime-tender-2015

